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Dear Members 
 
On Thursday we had our first online ‘Zoom’ MVQ meeting with Kate 
Christie. Nineteen members participated - we all enjoyed seeing each 
other on screen and had a chance to say hello and wave to one          
another at the start. Best of all, the technology worked well, with hardly 
a hiccup!  
 
It was wonderful to welcome Kate back to Mole Valley Quilters and hear 
her talk on the Houston Quilt Fayre. She showed us pictures of so many 
beautiful quilts large and small and many with such delicate and intricate 
quilting—there were contemporary and modern quilts in   abundance. 
Kate told us about her experience of staying in Houston and attending 
classes, and from her slides we could imagine the size of the venue. 
Thank you, Kate, for the experience, and many thanks to Britt for      
hosting and keeping us all in order. I would also like to thank all the 
Committee Members for making the zoom meeting a success.  
 
We hope to hold another Zoom meeting, probably in July, but we will let 
you know once we have worked out the details. If there are any        
Members who would like to join in the Zoom meetings and are not quite 
sure, how please ring a committee member and we will try and help you 
get started on your computer or tablet.  
 

Challenge 2020 
 

Just a reminder regarding the challenge “Earth” for this year.    All the 
details are on page 2.  Let your imagination go!. 

Scrubs 
 

A very big thank you to all 
members of MVQ who have 
made scrubs, bags, gowns 
etc.. 

Please keep sending in 
yo ur  pho t os  on 
whatsapp of all your 
projects achieved under 
lockdown. 

Happy Zoomers! 



 

Safari Quilt 
Blocks made by Members and 
put together by Pippa—Thank 

you everyone. 

Lockdown Projects completed by 
members of MVQ 

 

MVQ 2020  EARTH CHALLENGE  
 

Following the last challenge Fire we are now doing Earth 
 

The Project 
 

A quilt of three layers using any patchwork, quilting and embellishing technique—the concept, the 
style the design is all yours. 
 

Size and Shape 
 
Any size up to A3—ie you can do a mini quilt or A4 size up to A3—either landscape or portrait. 
 

The Label 
 
Please put your name and title of your quilt on the back 
 

The Finish 
 
A sleeve on the back would be helpful for hanging your quilt which should be handed in by November 
so that they can be hung at the December party ready for judging! 
 

GOOD LUCK 


